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Mail-in voting is the best way to conduct an election. It does not make sense to force 

people to leave their house to vote in a public forum. Mail-in voting allows for 

thoughtful votes, improves equity for vulnerable populations, and has little concerns 

with fraud. Making in-person voting an option for people is fine, but it should NOT be 

the standard. Do not change our system that has worked for so long.  


